Leaving town?

The CCSD urges customers to shut off the water supply to homes or businesses
when away for an extended period of time. Part-timere Going on vacation?
Shut off your water at the main inlet to your home to prevent costly water
loss or property damage from undetected leaks.

Want to stop leaks in their fracks? Invest ina residential leak detection
system such as the Flume Smart Water System or FLO Smart Water Detector
by Moen. These devices detect water loss and alert you or a designhated
emergency contact. The FLO will even shut off your water supply
automatically when water loss is detected. Check for rebate opportunities
at www.cambriacsd.org/rebates.

Questionse Call us at (805) 927-6223 or email water@cambriacsd.org.




SPRING
INTO
SAFETY

Spring is coming, and you may be
considering DIY home improvements and
new plantings. The CCSD would like to
remind you to please Call 811 before you
dig to ensure underground utilities are
not damaged during your next project.

Did you know?

Certain plants are more skilled at finding
water than others. When planting
anything with an extensive root system
(such as digger pines and redwood), be
sure to plant them away from your water
line and meter. Per the CCSD municipal
code, the space around your water meter
must be free from obstruction--including
shrubs and trees!



